
Action Taken Report 

(For the feedback received from stakeholders) 

• DAV college, Abohar adheres to the syllabi designed by Punjab University, Chandigarh. Any 

discrepancy, whatsoever, is communicated to the University through the Board of Studies. A 

meeting of the Board of Studies is held periodically to discuss and review such issues. 

• In 2022-23, feedback was received from 428 students, 51 teachers, and 30 alumni. 

• The feedback was taken digitally, through google forms, from the students and teachers; 

manually, on feedback forms from the alumni. 

• According to the students’ feedback, enhanced use of ICT tools for teaching-learning process 

was recommended for better understanding of the curriculum. 

• Both teachers and students gave the feedback that syllabi of some courses do not include 

practical application of the subject. Focus on the practical aspects of the curriculum content 

would be useful for the students in grabbing more and better job opportunities. 

• The feedback of the alumni shows strong recommendation that students should be given more 

exposure through field visits and practical experience as it would help them in their careers. 

• A unanimous dislike for the semester system has also been registered through the feedback 

received from all stakeholders.  

• The Principal has assured to convey these issues to the BOS for appropriate redressal. The 

University did not formulate the BOS in the year 2022-23. The issues will be raised by the 

institution whenever Panjab University formulates the BOS.  

  


